FRIENDS OF MAUI BOTANICAL GARDENS

NEWSLETTER - April 1982

Election of Officers

An election of officers is planned to take place at the
next regular meeting of the Friends. The officers to be elected

and their duties are:

Chairperson: Preside at all meetings and call such meetings
as are necessary.

Vice

Chairverson: Perform duties of the chairperson in his
absence,

Secretary: Keep and distribute minutes of the meetings,
keep the membership roll.

Treasurer: Collect all sums due, deposit them, disburse

the money as directed and prepare an annual
statement of accounts.

Up until now the Friends have operated with Co-Chairpersons
instead of Chairperson and Vice Chairperson. Also, our Secretary
and Treasurer have been combined into one position which is
allowed in our by-laws.

Please come to the meeting with your nominations in mind.
We will meet Thursday, May 6, 1982 at noon in the Garden. We
would also like to have elections to the Board including
individuals to serve on task force committees for special events.

MEMBERSHIP

We hawve 27 paild up memberships so far this year. Please
spread the word that memberships are only $5 and can be
obtained by sending a check to Joyce Tomlinson, 721 Kekona Place,

Makawac, Hawaii 9676E.

MAHALO NUI LOA

Mahalo to all those who so freely give of their energy to
the Garden. Thanks to Terry Quisenberry for his untiring efforts
to cut the kiawe trees down in the expanded part of the garden.
Thanks to the 4-H high schocl group who planted 150 hibiscus
pvlants on the slope.

SEE ¥YOU AT THE GARDEN THE FIRST THURSDAY QF
EACH MONTH!

12:00 NOON




